
 

Welsh Language Policy 

 

 

Due to there not being any current requirements for voluntary organisations to produce a 
Welsh Language Scheme under the 1992 Welsh Language Act, we do not currently have a 
Welsh Language policy. However, we have recognised that providing a quality service in 
Wales in Welsh and English is seen as good practice that respects the language preference 
of the service user and therefore are working with the Welsh Language Commissioner to 
develop a policy.  
The AWNW Community Advisor is a Welsh Language speaker and therefore until an official 
policy is completed, a partial Welsh language provision is able to be provided via direct 
online and offline communications (but not marketing materials as these require professional 
translation - these will be made bilingual, professionally, based on resources available at the 
time).  


